
 

 

MINUTES 

WEBSTER PLANNING BOARD WORK SESSION 

10/25/2015 

 

The work session commenced at 1:00 p.m. Planning Board Members Sue 

Rauth, Sue Roman, Jere Buckley and Alternate Tricia Ilacqua were 

present. Also in attendance was Paul King, Alternate nominee. 

 

The purpose of the work session was to continue with the review and 

proposed revisions for the Webster Subdivision Regulations. The group 

worked with the Tier 1 changes recommended by Matt Monahan, 

CNHRPC, and with Jere Buckley’s proposed changes.  

 

Topics covered included definitions in Section III and General Provisions 

in Section IV. Issues were discussed and researched in the Code and 

compared with approaches used by other Towns. Proposed changes were 

incorporated into the revised draft document. 

 

The group agreed to schedule another Work Session on November 22, 

2015, at 1 p.m. The meeting was adjourned at 3:45 p.m. 

 

These minutes were approved as written at the Planning Board meeting 

of November 19, 2015 

 

 

Signed by:________________________________ 

Susan Rauth 

Chair 
 


